
Correspondence: Air quality plan:
letter requesting progress update

Updated: Added the letters to Southampton and Derby City Council (dated 10
September 2018).

Environment Minister Thérèse Coffey has written to leaders of Birmingham,
Southampton and Derby City Council outlining concerns at the progress of
plans to improve air quality.
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